
6th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Whatsapp Communication

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to bring to your attention a matter that concerns
the communication habits of our Year 5/6 cohort. It has come to our attention that many students
within this age group have been actively using Whatsapp as a means of communication.

To address this issue and ensure the safety and well-being of our students, we have attached some
parent information regarding Whatsapp. We kindly request that you take the time to review the
poster on page 2 carefully. It contains valuable insights into the risks associated with Whatsapp
usage, the type of content that may be encountered, and important advice on how to navigate
these challenges.

We understand that there have been several incidents involving Whatsapp over the past few
months, and as such, it is crucial for us as a school community to remain vigilant and informed
about the potential pitfalls of online communication platforms.

We believe that by working together, we can empower our children with the knowledge and skills
necessary to navigate the digital world responsibly and safely. Your cooperation in this matter is
greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your
attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools




